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Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
Our Nursery and Reception teams are in the process of improving our loose parts play provision.  
 
If families are able to donate the following, we would be very grateful:  
 
-pebbles/ stones/ rockery  
-sticks 
-metal bottle tops 
-shells 
-conkers 
-nuts and bolts 
-buttons 
-washed out tins 
-wooden slices 
-small twigs/ doweling pieces 
-marbles 
-egg cartons 
-golf tees 
-seeds 
 

Best wishes,  

 

Mr L. Davis-Powell 

Deputy Headteacher & Early Years Leader        

 

What is ‘loose parts play’?   
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